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School Term Dates  

 Break Up – Wednesday 27
th

 March 

 Back to Nursery - Monday 15
th

 April 

 Bank Holiday (School Closed) Monday 

6
th

 May. 

 Break up for half term Friday 24
th

 May 

 Return to Nursery Monday 3
rd

 June 

 

Important Dates 

 Friday 19th April – Autism Acceptance 

Day (Wear colourful clothes) 

 Science Week- Week Beginning April 

29
th

 

 Stay and Play- Thursday 9
th

 May 

 Friends of School Meeting Monday 13
th

 

May 

 Jelly Welly Walk in Nursery –

Wednesday 15
th

 May (Wear old 

clothes/bring spare clothes and wellies) 

 

     

Rhyme of the Month  

 

April  5 Currant Buns 

 

May  If You’re Happy And You Know It 

 

 
 

 

Nursery Topic  

 

For our topic this we will be looking at the story of 

The Three Billy Goats Gruff      

We will be learning to retell the story using different 

voices for the characters. 

We will also be looking at helping others and people 

who help us. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Being Independent 

Please help your child to be independent when 

dressing themselves. 

Laces can be very tricky to do and it can be 

frustrating when they have to wait for help from an 

adult. Velcro shoes can help your child to be more 

independent. 

Names in all clothing would be helpful especially 

jumpers and cardigans, 

Donations  

 

We need your wallpaper rolls. If you have and 

old wallpaper rolls at home we would love to 

have some for our mark making area. 

 



 

Library Day 

Library day is on a Friday. Please return book 

each Friday so that your child can choose a new 

book. 

 

Monthly Maths 

Return folders at the beginning of each month 

for a new game to play at home. 

 

Half Termly Homework grid 

Each half term you will get a grid of activities 

you can complete at home. These can be sent to 

Nursery or to our Nursery email 

lgis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

Each piece of work you child does gets them a 

ticket in the end of term raffle! 

 

 

Please Help 

As you know we love to learn inside and outside of 

the Nursery.  

 

Hopefully the weather will start to get warmer. 

You may need to apply sun cream before your 

child’s session. 

 

The weather is still very unpredictable and it 

would be a real help if you could provide your child 

with the following ; 

 A spare change of clothes 

 Wellington boots. 

 A waterproof jacket. 

 Sun hat (These can be purchased from 

school at £3.50) 

 

 

Names in all clothing would be helpful especially 

jumpers and cardigans. 

 

 

Children can bring a bottle of water to Nursery 

each day to drink. This should only be water. 

 

 

If there is anything we can help you with or anything else you would like to know please contact us 

by ringing our school office or emailing school/Nursery at  

grindon.infant@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

gis.nursery@schools.sunderland.gov.uk 

 

Thank you for your help and support 

Mrs Scott and  Mrs Summers 
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